
SPCS Families,

We had a great week on campus!  Students in grades 2, 4, and 6
completed the Otis-Lennon School Ability Test (OLSAT).  It is a
multiple-choice assessment that measures reasoning skills with several
different types of verbal, non-verbal, figural, and quantitative
reasoning questions.  Students rose to the occasion and I anticipate
that the results will be positive. 

As you see in the picture above, our NJHS students kicked off their
annual Laundry of Love event and are collecting coins in car line until
next Friday. It is rewarding to see our students share His love and make
an impact in our community. They are living up to their "WE SERVE"
motto!

"Each of you should use whatever gift you have received to serve
others, as faithful stewards of God’s grace in its various forms." 1 Peter
4:10

Enjoy your weekend,

Bobby Hunter 

U P C O M I N G
E V E N T S

HEAR FROM THE HEADMASTER

THE SPOTLIGHT
O F F I C I A L  N E W S L E T T E R  O F  S T .  P E T E R S B U R G  C H R I S T I A N  S C H O O L

03/28/2025

Elementary Honors Assembly
4/2/25

Elementary Talent Show
4/9/25

Easter Service
4/17/25

Good Friday - NO SCHOOL
4/18/25

Easter Monday - NO SCHOOL
4/21/25



Mrs. Epstein is working with her 6  grade math students to use proportions, to use a scale on a map,
and find the actual distance.

th

6TH GRADE MATH

Our 7th graders
demonstrated their
advanced dissection
skills as they
continue to explore
vertebrates. Students
are viewing and
learning the anatomy
and physiology of
white rats. Student
lab teams supported
each other through
the dissection
process and engaged
in hands-on learning. 

7TH GRADE SCIENCE



3RD GRADE GETS READY FOR KENNEDY FIELD TRIP
Students are gearing up for their big field trip to Kennedy Space Center - learning a lot and
also trying some “astronaut food” like freeze dried fruits and candies.

They also witnessed their own rocket launch using Diet Coke and Mentos!

Laundry LoveLaundry LoveNJHS

Project

Each year our NJHS members visit

laundromats in the area. Our students pray

with families and share the quarters

collected on campus.  Can you help this

year by donating some quarters?  Students

will be in car line through April 4th

collecting for this outreach.

DonateDonate
TheseThese



Our Computer
Teacher, Mr. Langlois

and Corey

Corey Strong is a non
profit started by the

Langlois Family after the
loss of Corey LaFave,

Computer Teacher, Mr.
Langlois' stepson, and

SPCS alumni.
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https://forcoreystrong.com/events/


Program
Tuesday, May 6th

6:30PM

Wednesday 
April 9, 2025

12:30
In the Gym

Mother & Son
 Night At The

ROWDIES
CLICK TO REGISTER

 7:30

Saturday, April 12

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSegBCVCC6AScAa57U2kTjf-NSZ0SMAFtGBUy0AoWEBhfHS6Gw/viewform

